August 1, 2017

Dear Serrans of Wabasha,

Friday evening, November 17, through Sunday noon, November 19, 2017, our annual
retreat takes place at Christ the King Retreat Center in Buffalo, MN. Rooms on their
beautiful grounds are still available. This year’s retreat leader is the Jesuit, Fr. James
Kubicki, SJ. His theme is Promoting Vocations by Living our Baptism.

All members are encouraged to attend a retreat annually to enrich their prayer and faith
lives, which is at the core of our work for Vocations.

The retreat starts at 8 p.m. Friday night. Registrations open at 4 p.m. A deposit of $30 will
hold a room for a single member or couple. If you have a Friday evening commitment,
you can join the group on Saturday morning.

A free-will offering of $175, or another amount per person, is requested to cover 5-6
meals, refreshments, etc.

The web address to the Center is copied below and is also on the registration form.

http://kingshouse.com/

Please call Dan at 608-780-8183 or Linda at 608-779-9357 with questions.

Sincerely,

Do Schaefer


http://kingshouse.com/

